
WHAT COULD A 
$210 MILLION 
INCREASE BUY?
Friends of the Global Fight urges Congress to fully fund the Global Fund with an appropriation of at least 
$1.56 billion in FY20—an increase of $210 million from last year. The additional $210 million is essential 
to stepping up the fight to end the AIDS, TB and malaria epidemics. $210 million in additional Global Fund 
support would translate to:

The Global Fund contributes to achieving these results alongside sustained levels of other external funding, scaled-up domestic financing and more 
innovation, collaboration and rigorous execution. The Global Fund delivers this impact together with partners including governments, multilateral and 
technical agencies, the private sector, philanthropic foundations, implementing countries, civil society groups and people affected by the diseases.

283,500
additional people 
receiving TB care 

and treatment 399,000
additional people 

receiving �
antiretroviral 

therapy

14,490
additional people on 

treatment �for 
multi-drug 

resistant TB

42,000
additional women on 
treatment �to prevent 

passing HIV to 
�their babies

$3.99 billion
created in broader 

health gains 
and economic 

returns

1.19 million
additional households 

receiving indoor residual 
spraying to protect 

against malaria

11.13 million
additional mosquito nets 

distributed to protect 
children and families 

from malaria

$210
million
increase


